
From: Mark Talcott
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade Bill
Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 1:30:09 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

This Cap and Trade bill is just like the last one and will only hurt rural people already living below the median
income for Oregon. My net income from a 90 cow operation for 2019 was $1600 a month average while my
expenses were $2000 a month average. This bill will only increase my expenses and lower my living income.
WHY? Only conclusion to come to is the open war democrats are waging against rural citizens.

Sincerely,

Mark Talcott
3320 Little River Rd
Glide, OR 97443
mgjla5@centurylink.net


